


Dear Supporters & Friends,  
 
Your gift to improve technology at African Christian College was met 
with shouts of thanks, tears of joy, and much excitement. Siyabonga! 
(That’s siSwati for: “Thank you!”) 
 
I was recently given the honor of announcing and distributing new 
laptops to each of our 43 students. They immediately put them to work 
writing papers, doing research, and creating presentations for their work 
in class and with congregations.  
 
Our new printers are on their way and will be ready for use by the end of 
March. We are working with local telecommunications agencies to 
address our internet accessibility challenges.  
 
You replaced our computer lab – with 15 computers over a decade old 
and older dot matrix printers – with these gifts that will better equip the 
men and women studying at ACC. When they graduate they will be able 
to use these laptops as leaders, preachers, and counselors throughout 
Africa.  
 
 
 
    Brad Carter 
    President 
    African Christian College 



ABOVE: Students helping each other learn 
about how to best use the laptop. 

TOP LEFT: 40 students were sharing these 
15 desktops for all assignments. 

MIDDLE LEFT: Our dot matrix printers still 
work ... usually.  

LEFT: Getting classwork done before class.  



ñ 

The following pages 
were created using the 

new laptops by the 
students who received 

this blessing. 

View Full Screen (recommended) >> 

See Your Gift’s Financial Details >> 

Learn more about African Christian College >> 



Appreciation 

NAME: ALEX CHEROBEN 
COUNTRY: KENYA 
CLASS: THIRD YEAR 2013 

õ You are of a great 
value to me 
because you have 
given me a new 
beginning. 
 

May God bless you 
richly.  



 
“I AM ONE OF THE ACC STUDENTS WHO IS FILLED 

WITH HAPPINESS AFTER RECEIVING A LAPTOP 
COMPUTER” 

 

(from :zambia) 

JOY AT ACC 

the 
 living god    

hi 
saints 

of 

great thanks 
to all who 

took part in 
giving us the 
laptops, may 

the good lord 
richly bless 

you…!! 

BRIGHT K 
HIMIKAKAMPA 



My name is Chanda Mulenga. 
I come from Zambia, am a first year 
Student at ACC. 
I would like to say thank you very  
Much for the wonderful laptops you  
Blessed us with, they have made  
Our lives easy in such a way that 
Writing our assignments has become 
easy and fast. May God bless you in  
abundance and supply all your needs.  



Dear Friend  
 My names are Comfort Nonduduzo 

Dlamini and I am delighted to be a 
first year student at ACC. My dreams 
are to become a musician, author 
and an actress. Being at ACC will 
help me to make a good foundation 
and as well as progressing my life to 
better and higher level. Using the 
high quality education I will be able 
to write, sing  and act about what I 
have learnt and experienced (if God 
wills). 

I am greatly honoured to be given 
this opportunity to appreciate and 
show my gratefulness about the 
great and fascinating gift we have 
received. I pray and hope that  the 
entire student body including me, of 
course, are going to use it profitable 
and for the benefit of the Kingdom of 
God. I thank the mighty Lord for 
giving us you as a blessing and we ask 
Him to also make us a blessing to 
someone else. 

Thank You… Thank You.. .Thank You 



DANIEL, LINAH AND PRAISE 

My name is Daniel Chesebe am thirty one years old. I’m 
married with one child. I am a student at ACC.  



My wife name is Linah Cheptoo  
and my child is Praise Chesebe 

We are from Kenya. The reason I am 
here at ACC is to acquire knowledge so 
that I can reach the unreached with the 
word of God. On the behalf of my family 
I want to thank you for denying yourself 
comfort to help a person like me, who 
had nothing and was not to raise 
anything to achieve my goal. I humble 
myself to my Almighty Father for the 
great blessing He has given me through 
you. The first blessing we have 
encountered is getting a laptop which is 
not possible at other colleges. This 
laptop is bringing a big change to me 
making my studies easier, it will continue 
making it throughout my ministry. Thank 
you!!! I say again, “Thank you! May God 
bless you.” 



THANK YOU!!! THANK YOU!!! AND 
AGAIN I SAY THANK YOU. 



 

at 

I am Dennis C Chintelelwe in class  



I am a first year student from Zambia and married 
to Juliet with two children. I came to African 
Christian College to gain more knowledge of the 
Bible and the world at large so that when I go back, 
God can use me to help other people to change for 
better and in other possible ways. 
 
I am very grateful and thankful for the laptop which 
I have never had and was not expecting. You have 
greatly simplified more things for my  Christian 
education and it is indeed a lesson to me for what 
God can do through you. May God bless you 
abundantly. Thank you. 
        - Dennis 
 
 



DANIEL  
MABELE 
from ZAMBIA 



APPRECIATION FROM DANIEL 

I am a young Zambian male student at African 
Christian College in Swaziland.  

I wish to take this opportunity to thank you 
brothers and sisters in Christ for donating 

money to the college so as to acquire a laptop 
for me. 



   After receiving the laptop 



THANK YOU!!! 
THAT YOU ARE CARING, LOVING, & 

UNDERSTANDING. 
RECEIVING A BLESSING FROM YOU 
IS SUCH AN APPRECIATED THING. 
I SPEAK OF GOD’S BLESSINGS ON 

THE WONDERFUL WORK YOU ARE 
DOING IN HIS VINEYARD.  



EPHESIANS 1:15-16 
“For this reason, ever since I heard 
about your faith in the Lord Jesus 
and your love for all the saints, I 

have not stopped giving thanks for 
you, remembering you in my 

prayers.” 



I am a First year student 
at African Christian 
College. I sincerely thank 
you  very much for buying 
me a laptop to use for my 
studies and for my work 
in the service of the Lord. 

God Bless you! 

Ephraim Phiri, from Zambia  



APPRECIATION TO YOU 
ALL 

From Rachel C. Odiwuor and  

Felix Odiwuor Rawago 



WHAT CAN WE SAY? 
vWe lack the right words to express our gratitude to 
you. It takes the love of God that is so pure and 
perfect to do what you’ve done for us. It’s all 
unbelievable!!!!  It came as an evidence of how big 
and outstretched the love of God can extend to touch 
every soul that hungers and thirsts for it. At first, it 
all sounded like a dream that will take decades to 
come true. But look ,within a twinkle of an eye, God 
had provided them to us. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



Tha n k  y o u  a g a i n  a n d  m a y  t h e  A lm i g h t y  G o d  
w h o  b l e s s e s  H i s  p e o p l e ,  b l e s s  y o u  a b u n d a n t l y  
f o r e v e rm o r e .  W e  p r o m i s e  t o  a lw a y s  s h o w  t h i s  
k i n d  o f  l o v e  t o  a l l  a r o u n d  u s .  Th a n k  y o u  s o  
m u c h .  W ha t  y o u ’v e  d om e  w i l l  l i v e  w i t h  u s  
f o r  t h e  r e s t  o f  o u r  l i v e s .  Th e  l a p t o p s  a r e  
g r e a t .  W i t h  t h em ,  w e  w i l l  b e  a b l e  t o  d o  
G od’s  w o r k  e f f e c t i v e l y  a nd  g i v e  h im  a l l  

t h e  g l o r y .  Than k  y o u !  



FRANTIC NDUMISO (SWAZILAND) 
2ND YEAR STUDENT (ACC) 

I want to express my 
sincere gratitude to all 
dearest friends of  ACC. I 
am one of the students 
who benefited from the 
laptop computers you 
gave. 
   I am now able to do my 
school work anytime. My 
learning in the college 
has been made easier.  
   I want to assure you 
that I will use this tool for 
the glory of God. 
  May the Almighty God 
bless you abundantly. It  
is more blessed to give 
than to receive (Acts 
20:35 b). 



gloriose nizigiyimana 

THANK YOU SO MUCH 



My name is Gloriose NIZIGIYIMANA. I am from BURUNDI, a 

country in Africa, and I am married to Salomon NTIBAHARIRE. Now, I 

am a student at the African Christian College in the first year. I am here 

for changing my mind about knowing what God wants for us to do for 

Him. Then, I hope that I will get the knowledge in the courses of  the 

ACC. In fact, I thank for the donors of  laptop computer. With the 

computer I will tell to other people the goodness of  Lord and God’s love. 



NAME: HARUN IGADWA MIHESO 
I am second year student, studying for 

a bachelor degree in theology and a 
major in leadership.  Through the 

leadership of Mr Brad Carter and Mr 
Lynn Rhodes, we received this 

precious gift from you. I sincerely 
thank you for helping us to achieve 

our goal at African Christian College 
and in my ministry back in Kenya. 
May the almighty God bless you. 



I am a second year student earning a major degree 
in Theology and Counselling.  I just want to give 
my sincere thanks to you for the gift of a laptop.  

May Almighty God bless you abundantly.  
Hellen I.Miheso 



ISAAC KASAKYA 
2ND YEAR STUDENT 

I am Isaac Kasakya, a second year student at 
African Christian College. 
 
I would love to extend my sincere gratitude to 
all the friends of African Christian College for 
the love that you have shown to us by giving 
us the laptops. 
 
This has eased my work both academically, 
and in doing God’s work. 
 
Thank you so much. 
 
(2 Corinthians  13: 14): “ May the grace of the 
Lord Jesus Christ, and the love of God, and 
the fellowship of the Holy Spirit be with you 
all.” 



Thanks giving 
May the Lord God bless the work of your hands. I and my husband 
are really thankful about the computers that you granted unto us. 
We feel now that typing is easy and simple. We used to be in the 
computer room (typing) whether it is cold, hot or rainy with our 

small baby on the back and exchanging turns for holding the baby. 
Surely God can provide through His servants. Joan Misiko 

 



Josephine Musuya 



My family: Brian, Nixion,  
Erastus and Mercy. 



Thank you for your precious gift!!! 
I am Josephine N Musuya. I come from 
Kenya, Rift Valley Province, Tranz-Nzoia 
County, Kinyoro location, Kitalale Village. I 
am married, my husband is Roberts; I 
have four children, three boys and one 
girl. I was born in 1974 June 1st. I am a 
vegetarian. I pledge to leave ACC a better 
place than I found it and a better person 
than I came. May God take care of us in 
this long journey at ACC as I am looking 
forward to graduating, God willing in 2015 
Nov.  
 
God bless each one of you and ACC as you 
continue remembering us in your 
powerful prayers. 



May our God’s gracious blessings be upon 
you all. 



A SPECIAL THANK YOU TO 
THE PEOPLE WHO 

DONATED THESE LAPTOPS 
FOR US 

GOD BLESS YOU! 











My name is McDonald Chongo Chanda a first year 
student at ACC from Zambia 

I would like to say thank you so much for the gift of laptops that 
you, the partners of ACC, gave to the students of ACC. This is a 
great tool for me as a student, and as a worker in the vineyard 

especially in this modern age of technology. 
What more can I say? But to ask the Lord almighty to bless you,  

and increase you in every area of your lives. 



I personally believe that 
the best gift you can ever 

give to someone is 
education. 

Words would never be 
enough to thank everyone 
who made it possible for 

every student to have 
his/her own laptop. 

All I can say is, “Glory be 
to God, for giving such 
generous hearts to His 

children.” 
EPHESIANS 3:14-21 



Tjengisile Nontobeko 
Banda at ACC 
The above mentioned name is mine 
with my picture. I am a student at 
ACC; I am from Swaziland. I came to 
learn at ACC because I want to 
further my studies and be 
surrounded by His people which will 
intend helping me to grow 
spiritually in His Kingdom. To 
bound it all I can’t hold my 
appreciation to our friends in 
America for all the assistance they 
give to this school. I'm so grateful for 
the fact that I now own a laptop 
which will help me as I am in this 
school to be able to do my school 
work properly and easily. May the 
almighty God bless you in 
abundance . 



My name is Kirui Roberts  



Josephine  



ROBERTS OUTSIDE ACC LIBRARY AFTER 
ORIENTATION. 

 



My name is Roberts Kirui. I am a Kenyan aged 40 years. I am a resident of Kitale in Trans-Nzoia County of the 
Great Rift Valley region. I have been married to Josephine for 16 years. I am a proud father of four children, 
three boys and a girl.  
 
I have been, and still I am, a preacher, a pastor, an evangelist and a gospel teacher. I was a voluntary principal 
of Elgon Bible School for five years working at same time as a coordinator of all the Churches in the region. 
 
I am at ACC with my wife to study theology so as to be well equipped in the word of God. This will boost our 
services to God by having my best half who is knowledgeable in the same service. She is planning to take 
counselling alongside theology. I will take theology with leadership. I just realised that most of our churches in 
Africa have rulers instead of leaders. I am impressed by the faculty that is dedicated and ready to help in this 
area.  
 
I have a dream. Training the church leadership after graduating at ACC, God willing, beginning 2016. Pray with 
and for us. 
 
While here,  with the help of God and the Godly dedicated faculty, and most importantly you, I hope I will 
emerge with the best grade the institution can offer. Your GIFT OF A LAPTOP SHALL PUT JUST WHAT YOU HAD 
IN MIND TOWARDS MY GOAL.  
 
I am so, so, so, grateful, grateful!!!!!  
 
I could not believe that someone somewhere could count on me and believe that I can deliver to my best with 
the LAPTOP. Thank for the faith you have in ACC and thank you for responding to His Whisper in your heart. 
May our almighty God, who knows what is best for you, reward you in the best way He knows how. That is, 
according to His will. 
Amen!!!!! 



i am ntokozo samuels 
from   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      wE LOvE yOU ALL… 
 



 
• DEAR FRIENDS OF ACC, 
Grace and peace to you all from 
God our Father and the Lord 
Jesus. Please receive my 
heartfelt gratitude and love for 
your very kind gift   to me and to 
my fellow students here at ACC. 
Personally, I am lost for words! 
but let me just say this to you 
that I will sincerely put it into 
good use for the Glory of God.  



 

Student at 
  
 
 

                               2013 
 



Appreciation 
I take this moment to thank you for the support. We 
were typing in the computer lab with the a baby at the 
back. But now we have a reason to smile for good 
things you have done to us. My wife and I are delighted 
and wish you to continue with the same spirit. Thank 
you very much. 
- Stephen Misiko a second year student at African 
Christian College 



Thanksgiving  

TSITSI EDITH NHERERA  
From  

Zimbabwe 



I appreciate your great  work of supporting God’s kingdom our 
brothers and sisters.  Words cannot express  the joy you have 

instilled in the hearts of the students.  The providence of  
laptop computers shows that you have believed and wants 

nothing but the best from us. 
 

As a third year student, I look forward to going back home at 
the end of this year and make this blessing that you have 

entrusted in me useful in His vineyard.   
 

May God bless your efforts as I also aspire to bless others. 

 
- Tsitsi 



Walter Chuunga 
Second Year Student 



 Dear Brothers & Sisters, 
 I wish to express my deep, 

heartfelt gratitude to you for 
your amazing love and 
kindness, and interest in 
supporting African Christian 
College. The Bible says, “But 
we ought to thank you, 
brothers loved by the Lord, 
because from the beginning 
God chose you to be saved 
by the sanctifying work of the 
Spirit, and through the belief 
in the truth (2 Thessalonians 
2:13)”  



 
 My life changed the day I received the laptop. 

Since then, I have been able to do my 
assignments in time and with less difficulties. I 
pray that you continue supporting us whenever 
possible. May God richly bless you and continue 
to love you and us always.  

 
 May the grace of our Lord Jesus Christ be with 

you always. 
 
 Walter  
 



THANKS 
õName:Willy 

Cheruiyot 
õCountry: Kenya 
õClass: Third year 

 
APPRECIATION 

Let me express my deepest 
sincere thanks to you for 
blessing me with a brand new 
laptop. I really appreciate your 
generosity and concern. May God 
bless you abundantly forever. 



2013 Technology Upgrade 

48 Toshiba Laptops* 
Total: $20,208 ($421/ea) 

Distributed: Feb 21 
Funded by:  

Las Cruces Church ($10K) 
Southern Hills Church, 

Abilene ($10K) 

Wireless Access  
and Equipment 

Total: $6,500 
In progress  
Funding by:  

Greeley Church 
($3,075); Brentwood 

Hills Church ($1,000); 
Seeking $2,425 

3 New Printers 
Total: $1,230 

Shipped 
Funding by:  

Individual Donor 
($1,000) 

GOAL: $28,000 
Remaining: $2,925 

- 15 March 2013 - 
Less than US$3,000 
remains to complete 
funding on the 
technology upgrade. We 
are very grateful to the 
congregations and 
individuals who have 
made this important 
step possible.  
 
The giving of laptops to 
each student each year is 
also made possible by 
the generous pledge of 
the Las Cruces Church 
of Christ (New Mexico) 
for $10,000 annually.  

*43 laptops went to students; 2 for library; 3 for faculty. 



Equipping African men and women for 
excellent service in God’s kingdom. 



Academic Excellence 
Students currently earn a globally 
accredited Bachelor of Theology 

degree in one of 3 majors: Ministry, 
Counseling & Leadership. 

African Christian College currently has 
43 students from nine African nations 

living, learning, and working on its 
campus in the Kingdom of Swaziland. 



Sustainability 
Our vision is to be a truly African college – 

 not totally or primarily dependent  
on outside funding. 

Gardens and livestock 
provide food for our 
cafeteria. 

Our Tree of Life 
Project is a long-term 
investment in a living 

endowment of over 
14,000 macadamia 

trees. 



Website & Blog >> 
AfricanChristianCollege.org 

 
Join our eNewsletter >> 

bit.ly/ACCemails 
 

Keep up on Facebook >> 
facebook.com/AfricanChristianCollege 

 
Donate Online >> 
Securely with Network for God 

 
Email us >> 

emailus@AfricanChristianCollege.org 

http://www.AfricanChristianCollege.org
http://www.facebook.com/AfricanChristianCollege
mailto:emailus@africanchristiancollege.org
https://www.networkforgood.org/donation/MakeDonation.aspx?ORGID2=260412537
http://africanchristiancollege.us2.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=aab96ae37005f558fb59b1307&id=e2e5627895
http://www.AfricanChristianCollege.org

	Siyabonga! Title
	Dear Supporters & Friends...

	Computer Photos

	Intro & Links

	Student Slides

	Alex Cheroben
	Bright

	Chanda
	Comfort
	Dennis Chintelelwe
	Ephraim message
	Frantic
	Gloriose

	Harun Miheso
	Hellen Igadwa
	ISAAC KASAKYA
	Joan
	Josephine
	Lucetta
	Loice
	Michael
	McDonald Thank you

	Mothae
	Ntobeko
	Roberts
	Ntokozo
	RONALD
	Salomon

	Stephen
	Tsitsi
	Walter
	Willy

	2013 Technology Upgrade
	African Christian College
	Academic Excellence
	Sustainability
	ACC Links



